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25th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are very excited to inform you that Year 3 and Year 4 will be going on a trip to the Museum in the Park 
in Stroud on Friday 5th July. The children will be doing a variety of workshops and activities centred around  
their history topics (Year 3 – Industrial Revolution and Year 4 – History through time). Year 3 shall be 
looking at the cloth trade in Stroud, and Year 4 will be looking at a range of artefacts and making a Roman 
tile mosaic.  
 
A payment of £4 per child is requested to cover the costs of the trip. This will be set up on Parentpay.  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch (including a water bottle) as well as raincoats and anything they 
may need for the sun (sun cream, hats, etc). They should be dressed in PE kit, as we may be playing some 
games outside.  
 
Please can all children arrive ready for the day to meet us by the park at 9.30am.  We will meet you near 
the outdoor Swimming pool entrance.  
 
Children are to be collected at 2.45pm from near the swimming pool entrance (same as drop off).  
 
We are so looking forward to sharing this special trip with your children, and cannot wait to watch their 
learning benefit from such special activities.  
 
Please direct any questions to either the office or ourselves on the playground. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Daly and Miss Drury 
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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